

	
	
	
	
	



  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Introduction letter:  Project Academy 
I would like the opportunity to meet with you and introduce you to our non-profit, 501C-3 corporation “Project Academy”.  Project Academy is developing solutions that provide missing life-skill in College & Career training and pre-employment training program in our community for young adults.  These skills are necessary for the student to interface with societal, educational, and business organizations. One of our offering is a pre-employment program for veterans entering the work force.  Its objective is to create excellent employees for local companies and see a future for themselves.   Our program focuses on learning life-skills using some unique methods of mind-set thinking, such as Ownership, Engineering, and Growth. 
See our new beta web site  for your review. 

My background is as a retired electronics engineering whose passion is to get our young adults to be excited about learning.  Prior to Project Academy, I created a program for K-5 teachers around connecting literature to engineering.  It has been incorporated at Tufts CEEO group and WPI  STEM educational center. 

I am hoping to get your feedback and input to help make this a successful program for our community. We work out of Framingham, MA.  
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